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INFORMATION RELEASE 

Sheriff Announces Lieutenant Promotions 
 

Sheriff Thomas A. Ferrara has selected the following Sergeants for promotion to the position of 
Lieutenant-Sheriff effective December 20, 2015: 
 
Jon Mazer, began his career with the Sheriff’s Office on July 29, 1996 when he was hired as Deputy 
Sheriff. He was promoted to Sergeant on November 13, 2011. 
 
Rustin Banks, began his career with the Sheriff’s Office on January 8, 2005 when he was hired as 
Deputy Sheriff. He was promoted to Sergeant on October 14, 2012. 
 
Please join Sheriff Ferrara and the entire Solano County Sheriff’s Office in congratulating these 
deserving employees on their promotions.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, I can be contacted at the phone numbers listed 
below.  Any photos that are available for release will be posted on the Solano Sheriff’s Office 
Facebook page. 

 
(Pictured above from L-R, Sheriff Ferrara, Sgt. Mazer, Sgt. Banks, Dir. of Admin Services Angelica Russell, Undersheriff Elliott) 
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